
Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit

Board Meeting Nov.2, 2021

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer,

Secretary: Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: absent
Directors: Jim Laber, Doug Laber, Steve Naylon,

Debbie McDougald, Marcee Hansen Past President Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Jim, Doug 2nd.
Correspondence:
Treasurer report: YTD
Committee reports:
Education:
Membership:
Newsletter: Articles due Nov. 20. Looking for articles non-club
articles, pictures and tips are appreciated. Rendezvous - Duane and
Ruth for pictures. Doug to write. Jim to write Election Ride.
Public Lands:
Sunshine: cards have gone out.
Shaver Lake: to be closed
Big Meadows: closed
Old Business 1. Christmas dinner - Decorations needed. Duane to blast.

Jan. 6-10 Montana de Oro. No charge for High Sierra for day
riders. Jim 1st. Debbie 2nd.
Feb. 17-20 Desert ride - bring your own water.
March 26-27 tentative Gorge - Marcee and Ruth. Work Fri.,

Ride Sat.
Apr - Parade Desensitize (Steve)
May - Jose' Basin

2. Rendezvous - $2,398 cost. Profit $5,157.20 goes to state. Trail
Challenge $2,000, Wine and Cheese - ?

3.Election - January Ranch, Ride at 10. Trail Ride. Lunch @1
4. Insurance - Joe checked. Trailers are covered by tow vehicle.
Discussed

painting BCHC-SJSU on roof for easy ID by air.



2021 EVENTS
RENDEVZOUS Oct. 29-31.
Nov. 6 Election meeting
Dec. 11 Christmas dinner

New Business1. Marcee - more presence needed at Gorge. Possible work
days needed twice a year. Volunteer agreement needed. Ruth,
Marcee and Karen to recon.
2. Jan. General meeting - Possibly Loni Langston?

Next meeting Dec. 7,2021
Adjorn 7:35 Jim 1st, Doug 2nd


